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Secretary: Gordon Glassford,  
Email: gordon.glassford@gmbactivist.org.uk 

www.gmbnorthants.org 
 

Dear Colleague 
 
The next meeting of the GMB Northants Community Branch will be held on Wednesday,  
30th September by Zoom at 7.00pm 
 
AGENDA 
 
Apologies 
 
Minutes of branch meeting 29.07.20 
 
Matters Arising: Proposed Workplace Reps Reports 
 
Correspondence. 
 
Secretary’s/Financial Report 
 
Branch Response GMB Investigation Report and CEC Statement 
 
Presidents Report 
 
Social Media Report 
 
Equality Officers Report  
 
Workplace/Accompanying Rep Reports. 
 
Any Other Business 
 
Yours fraternally 
 
Gordon Glassford. 
 


